
Legal Notice 
Missoula Urban Transportation District 

The Missoula Urban Transportation District will hold 
an informational, pre-bid meeting at 1221 
Shakespeare St. in Missoula, Montana, on Tuesday, 
May 7, 2024. The meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m. 
For questions or instructions on participating in 
person or virtually, please contact Frank Kuhl at 
fkuhl@mountainline.com. 
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